I would like to object to the planning application 2018/2292/P submitted for 52A Dynham Road NW6 2NR.
52A Dynham Road directly backs

on to my ground tloor tlat.

The height of the extension is not in line with similar extensions. It is significantly higher. If this extension
goes ahead it will directly affect my flat, and in particular my garden. I purchased my flat because of the
garden, and 1 have invested much time and resources into it. This extension will adversely affect my
environment and the appearance of my garden. My garden is small, and this extension will block sunlight
and make it feel very claustrophobic. The extension will also be very intrusive and will affect my privacy.
The extension will have a direct impact on my enjoyment of my garden and my home.

More widely, Cotleigh and Dynham Road are already built up roads with small terraced houses. Previously,
extensions have been granted taking that into account. Granting this application would create an awful
precedent for those living there and in the wider area. T do not see any reason why 52A’s extension should
be any larger than the extensions which have been granted previously for the particular streets in question. Tf
this goes ahead, it will very much adversely affect those people who live in the vicinity. I strongly object to
this planning application.

T would be grateful if you could confirm receipt of this email.

Thank you for your attention.
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